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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 9 Options Information – Thank You & Next Steps 

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all parents and carers who attended our Year 9 

Options Information Evening last week. It was fantastic to see so many of you engaging with this 

important stage in your child’s education, and we hope you found the evening both informative and 

helpful. 

For those who were unable to attend—or for anyone who would like to revisit the information—we 

are pleased to share that a dedicated webpage is now live on our school website: Year 9 Options 2025 

- Iceni Academy - Secondary. Here, you will find the full Options Booklet as well as a recorded version 

of the presentation, ensuring that all families have access to the key details needed to support 

students in making their choices.  

As we continue to guide students through this process, we would also like to remind you about our 

upcoming Year 9 Progress Evening on Thursday 20th March. This is a valuable opportunity to meet 

with subject teachers, discuss your child’s progress, and gain further insights to support their option 

choices. Appointments can be booked via MyChildAtSchool, and we encourage you to secure your 

slots as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support—we look forward to working together to help your child make 

confident and informed decisions about their future studies. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Miss A Staniforth 

Vice Principal 
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